
From: Rasool, Hannon J
Sent: 1/14/2011 9:10:09 AM

Marks, Jaclyn (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov); Blattner, William
(WBlattner@semprautilities.com); 'mike.marell^sce.com' (mike.marelli@sce.com) 
Redacted

To:

Allen,
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Douglas, Paul 
(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Brian.Prusnek@sce.com (Brian.Prusnek@sce.com)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Reschedule: Call with Energy Division and IOUs on RAM (Jan 14 09:00 AM 

PST)

Hi Jaclyn

January 28th will be difficult for SDG&E too. We are working through a number of open items 
and the AL is in very rough format at this time. We also need to vet with upper management 
and work out the details before we would be ready to discuss.

I hope you feel better soon.

-Hannon

From: Mike.Marelli@sce.com [mailto:Mike.Mareili@sce.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2011 7:27 AM 
To: Marks, Jaclyn 
Cc: Brian.Prusnek@sce.com;. Redacted Rasool, Hannon J; MEAe@pge.com; Douglas, Paul 
Subject: Re: Reschedule: Call with Energy Division and IOUs on RAM (Jan 14 09:00 AM PST)

Jaclyn, hope you feel better. The IOUs will talk and try and find another time next week to reschedule 
the call.

As far as sharing the advice letter with ED and Peevey's office on the 28th, this is going to be very 
difficult for SCE. We are currently scheduled to talk to our senior management on February first to get 
direction/confirmation on key commercial elements. We can share feedback from that briefing on the 
2nd, but the advice letter will still be evolving significantly around that time. We will look at our internal 
schedule and see what we are prepared when, but I just wanted you to know the 28th is likely not going
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to happen.

Thanks,

Mike Marelli 
Director of Contracts
Renewable & Alternative Power Department
626-302-3408
PAX 23408

From: "Marks, Jaciyn" <jaciyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov>

To: "Mike Mareili/SCE/EiX" <Mike.Marelli@sce.com>,|R0(jact6cj I <HRasooi@semprautiiities.com>, <MEAe@pge.com>

Cc: <Brian.Prusnek@sce.com>, "Douglas, Paui" <paui.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov>

Date: 01/14/2011 06:19 AM

Subject: Rescheduie: Cail with Energy Division and iOUs on RAM (Jan 14 09:00 AM PST)

mediation. Inn !

From: Mike Marclli/SCE.'EIX [mailto:Mike.Marelli@sce.coml

To: Mike Mnrcllt;SCE/E IX: I Redacted
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Required:
Redacted

Optional:

iBprlarl-prl Redacte
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